FAASTeam presents:

Huntsville IMC Club

EAA IMC Club Meeting "Organized Hangar
Flying"

Topic: Is it real?

Question of the Month: What items does the
FAA recommend be included in a pre-taxi
briefing?

From Huntsville, take Memorial Parkway/Hwy 231 North, turn East
onto Meridianville Bottom Road. After tlz,e curve south of the
runway, turn left onto Clyde Shelton Drive and follow it to the end.
Red brick terminal building with Executive Flight Center is on the left
just before the security gate.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager

Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a prize. Go to
https://www.wingsindustry.com/WINGS-Sweepstakes for more info. Join us
on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GA Safety/

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.faasafety.gov!

Event Details

Mon, Jul 21, 2025 at 19:00 CDT
Executive Flight Center, KMDQ
360 Clyde Shelton Dr
Meridianville, AL

| -

Contact: WILLIAM JAMES HANKS
(256) 653-0109
billhanks@comcast.net
Select #: S009138210

Representative WILLIAM JAMES
HANKS n/a

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all



participants. If you need alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as
soon as possible with the person in the “Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two
weeks is usually required to arrange services.



